
 

 

 

HM Government is providing vital support for businesses and 
workers, protecting livelihoods and helping to  

contain the virus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Working parents who may access a coronavirus related job 
support scheme are still eligible for Tax-Free Childcare even if 

their income falls below the normal minimum threshold.  

 

New protections for working parents eligible 
for help with their childcare costs 

Visit www.childcarechoices.gov.uk for more information. 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/

